
I oppose this bill and deem it unfitting to traditional American values.  To the best of my knowledge, concealed weapons permit 
holders have not been suspect to any of the high profile shootings that have taken place in the past.  I believe this to be another 
deduction in freedom and liberty by socialists and/or democrats not a logical solution to protecting citizens from unwanted violence 


